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DIVISON 1 at the 21st EAWOP Congress

Division 1 was actively present at the EAWOP
Congress in May 2023 in Poland.

Our project This Works in My Place Latin
America edition was presented at the WOP
contribution to the Sustainable Development Goals
Alliance for Organisational Psychology special
session. We are thrilled that our project gets visibility
on an international level and that this year we are
continuing with the Africa edition of This Works in My
Place!

In addition, the IAAP Division 1 organized a social
hour where congress participants had the chance to

https://iaap.createsend1.com/t/t-e-zkuxkk-l-y/
https://iaap.createsend1.com/t/t-i-zkuxkk-l-r/


network and get to know Division 1 Board members
and projects. 

 

 
 

One-Day International Conference
"Career Counseling for Sustainable
Career, Decent Work and Healthy
Organizations” "IAAP Special Project
Promoting Decent Work for All”

We are pleased to invite you to another hybrid
conference as part of the IAAP special project



promoting decent work for all organized by
Professor Annamaria Di Fabio. Check out the
programme and for registration please contact
Annamaria Di Fabio at annamaria.difabio@unifi.it

 

   Share 

   Tweet 

   Forward 

https://iaap.createsend1.com/t/t-fb-zkuxkk-l-j/
https://iaap.createsend1.com/t/t-tw-zkuxkk-l-t/
https://iaap.forwardtomyfriend.com/t-l-2AD73FFF-zkuxkk-l-i
mailto:annamaria.difabio@unifi.it


IAAP

8365 Keystone Crossing, Ste. 107

Indianapolis, IN 46204

United States of America

operationscenter@iaapsy.org

You are receiving this email as a benefit of your Division 1

membership. 

Preferences  |  Unsubscribe

https://iaap.updatemyprofile.com/t-l-2AD73FFF-l-d
https://iaap.createsend1.com/t/t-u-zkuxkk-l-h/

